
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Re: Case Number: 2021-00352 Knopf
Date: Thursday, October 28, 2021 11:57:15 PM

Hello,

Please see enclosed pictures I am entering as an exhibit for tomorrow’s PSC Hearing in regard
to case number 2021-00352.

Best regard,

Michael Knopf

On Oct 4, 2021, at 10:21 PM, M K  wrote:

To Whom It May Concern:

Please see enclosed response to the PSC Order served on September 15, 2021, to
Michael Knopf of 2515 Bradley Ave, Louisville, KY 40217.

Best regards,

Michael Knopf
2515 Bradley Ave
Louisville, KY 40217

<10.4.21 Response to PSC Order Knopf.pdf>




